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AH Committee

From: phueber1@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2019 9:38 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Makila Farms

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee  

Maui County Council   

Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor   

200 South High Street   

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793       

  

RE: Support Makila Farms AH‐1 (3)                                                                                                 October 2, 2019 

  

Dear Tasha Kama, Chair ‐ Housing Committee    

  

My wife Robin and I have had a wonderful relationship with Greg Brown and his team over the past twelve years and  

can attest to the quality of home he builds and more importantly, the integrity he brings to the process.  Greg built our  

home in Lahaina and we found him to be forthright in his dealings with us during the planning and actual construction  

and long, long after.    

  

The quality and workmanship was excellent throughout, was completed on time and at our agreed to building costs,  

even with numerous changes we made.  Greg did what he said he was going to do and in the time frame and for the cost  

he said he would do it.  His team also took on the same approach which made the actual process so much easier.      

  

Over the years since, we have remained in contact with Greg and see no change in his personal desire to build quality  

housing at an affordable cost.   I believe the community will be very well served in moving this project forward.  

  

Further, I do not want the West Maui Community Planning Action Committee (PAC) to delay this or any other project 

that has any affordable housing in West Maui.  We are clearly in housing crisis mode. 
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Sincerely, 

  

  

Paul Hueber 

 


